
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CITY OF NEWCASTLE 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
          

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION    

              
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission regular meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 25, 2019, at 6 p.m. is canceled due to the lack of 
a quorum. 
 
  

DATED this 23rd day of September, 2019.  
 
 
 
 

Sara McMillon 
City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


